
$4,850 - 1155 Aloha Drive, 
MLS® #NDP2308094

$4,850
2 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 910 sqft
Rental

N/A, , CA

Charming and freshly renovated 2 bedroom 1
bathroom home located in the heart of
Encinitas. It is part of a larger property which
includes another home and studio. Enjoy the
daily onshore ocean breeze for it's just 1.3
miles from Swami's Beach. This is an open
concept home with brand new quartz
countertops, luxury vinyl plank flooring, shaker
cabinets, stainless steel appliances, and a
new washer/dryer set, and lots of natural light.
There's ample off-street parking, a large low
maintenance private backyard, and deck.
There's room to garden, BBQ and enjoy! Small
pet with deposit. All of this within walking
distance of pickleball and Encinitas's award
winning schools (elementary, middle, and
high), and a short drive to a bevy of shopping
and restaurant options. You'll feel right at
home! A 12 month lease with security deposit
equal to one month's rent. Water paid for by
owner. Gas, electric, and trash paid by tenant.
This is a no smoking and no pet property.

Additional Information

County San Diego

Zip 92024

MLS® # NDP2308094

Bedrooms 2

Bathrooms 1

Square Ft 910

Neighborhood ENCINITAS (92024)
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